
Dear Parents of our Summer 2023 Counselors,
We're so excited for your child to work at Friendly Pines Camp this summer! As the 

Director, I would like to provide you with important information regarding your role as a 
parent during your child's employment with us. This resource aims to guide you on 
appropriate communication, contact with me as the Director, and what you can expect 
regarding the privacy of your child. Please review the following guidelines:

COMMUNICATION WITH CAMP COUNSELORS:1. 
Our camp counselors play a vital role in providing a safe and engaging environment 
for our campers. Therefore, they will not have access to their personal phones for 
most of the day to ensure their full attention is dedicated to their responsibilities.
If you need to contact your child during their working hours, please reach out to our 
camp office, and we will relay your message or schedule a suitable time for 
communication. You can call us at +1 (928) 445-2128 or email info@friendlypines.com. 

CONTACTING CAMP & THE DIRECTOR:2. 
As the Director, I am here to address any concerns or questions you may have about 
your child's employment at camp.
You can contact the camp office during operating hours, and our staff will be 
available to assist you. We encourage you to raise any inquiries or discuss any specific 
needs your child may have in their role as a camp counselor.

APPROPRIATE CONTACT & CORRESPONDANCE:3. 
We understand that staying connected with your child is important to you. While we 
encourage parental involvement, it is essential to maintain a balanced camp 
experience for all employees.
Please limit non-essential communication with your child during their working hours 
to ensure they can focus on their duties and foster positive relationships with the 
campers and fellow staff members.

INFORMATION SHARING:4. 
Respecting the privacy and confidentiality of our employees is of utmost importance 
to us. There may be certain details or updates we are unable to share due to privacy 
considerations.
We will not be able to divulge information about your child's employment with us, 
both during the summer and after the summer. If you have specific questions, you 
will need to speak directly with your child. 
For employment-related questions, it's always best to speak with your child directly. 
For general questions about camp, we're happy to speak with you. 

MORE INFORMATION & RESOURCES:5. 



"COUNSELOR'S NAME"
FPC Counselor
933 E Friendly Pines Rd
Prescott, AZ 86303
USA

Thank you for taking the time to review these guidelines. By following these 
recommendations, we can ensure a productive and fulfilling camp experience for your child 
in their role as a camp counselor. If you have any further questions or require additional 
information, please don't hesitate to contact us.

We appreciate your support and look forward to a successful summer!

Yours & s'mores,

MEGAN MAY
Camp Director
megan@friendlypines.com

Visit our website: https://friendlypines.com/ 
View our daily camp photos at the following webpage: 
https://friendlypines.com/camp-photos/
Follow the camp's Instagram: @friendlypinescamp
If you'd like to send a letter or package to your child, you can use the following 
address:

https://friendlypines.com/
https://friendlypines.com/camp-photos/
http://instagram.com/friendlypinescamp

